
Greetings,  
 
I write regarding property that we own at 438 NE Tillamook, Portland OR 97212.  Currently our 
property is split zoned Rx and R2.  We would like to formally request that our property be 
rezoned to entirely RX.   
 
Can you please advise us how to go about making sure our request is considered? 
 
Thank you so much for your assistance with this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
Melinda and Chris Lepore 
(503)504-3633 
 


